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Water upgrades – City of Cockburn  

Jandakot and Treeby 
 

Notice of Proposal to construct a new 2.6 km water pipeline  

 

 
  

 

  

 

To cater for the growth forecast in 

the developing area of Jandakot 

and Treeby, Water Corporation is 

planning to install a new 2.6 km 

water pipeline. The location of the 

proposed work is shown on the 

map. 

Subject to obtaining all necessary 

approvals, the proposed work is 

scheduled to commence in late 

2022 and will take approximately 

eight months to complete.  

Construction will be carried out 

mainly through open trench 

excavation. Impacted areas will 

be reinstated upon completion of 

the work. 

Please refer to the instructions in 

the attached letter if you would 

like to raise any objections or 

concerns about the proposed 

work. 


